



## **Timothy Hackworth Primary School**



Wednesday 2<sup>nd</sup> October, 2024

## **Reading Meeting for Reception Class Parents**

CRC Article 28: All children have the right to a good quality education.

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are delighted to invite you into school so that we can talk to you about how we help your child with their reading in our Reception year group, and how you can best support your child at home with their reading. This will include some very important information about the reading books that your child takes home to read.

Please join us on Wednesday 16<sup>th</sup> October, 2.45 p.m. – 3.30 p.m. Please head to our school's Main Office on arrival.

There will be refreshments and raffle prizes to be won.

We look forward to seeing you.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. A. Condron

Mr. S. Forster

EYFS Lead

Reception Class Teacher

Head Teacher: Mrs. L. Boulton Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs. S. Simpson-May Chair of Governors: Mrs. P. Crook

Byerley Road, Shildon, Co. Durham, DL4 1HN Tel: 01388 772959

Email: <u>timothyhackworth@durhamlearning.net</u> Website: www.timothyhackworthschool.co.uk























